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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy first back week we have had! Firstly, many thanks to everyone that came to Party Night on Friday 
evening. It was a great success and undoubtedly raised valuable funds for the school. A big thank you must of 
course go to FOBSA, who organise these events so well.  
 
I would also like to make you aware of gas works starting between 11.03.2019 and 11.04.2019 on Chantry Road. 
This means the school run might be affected and we would like to ask for your patience during these essential 
works. We hope this will have a minimal impact on your journey. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred 
 
                                             

Diary Dates 
 

07/03/19 World Book Day 
19/03/19 Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr 2) 
28/03/19 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
29/03/19 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
05/04/19 Final Assembly 9.15am  
                            2.00pm finish 

 

Attendance 

 
Our overall attendance to date is 96.25%: just above our target 

of 96%. Well Done Cedar Class who have the highest 
attendance rate of 98.2% so far this year. Exceptional leave will 

only be granted in truly exceptional circumstances and you may 
be liable for a penalty notice if you take your child on holiday, in 
term time. I have also attached to this newsletter the 2019-20 

term dates, giving you plenty of notice for planning your family 
holidays next year. 
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Grandparents Assembly 
 

This month we will be holding our annual 
Grandparents assemblies on the following dates: 

 
28th March: Holly, Oak and Cherry 

29
th

 March: Cedar, Beech and Maple 

 
We ask that Grandparents arrive at 1.30pm ready 

for a prompt start at 1.45pm. 
This event is a longstanding tradition at Bagshot 

Infant school and is a highlight for all the children. 
The children perform for their grandparents and 

then take them on a tour of the school. If a 
grandparent is unable to attend an Aunty or Uncle 

could step in, but not parents I’m afraid! 

World Book Day 
 

Thursday 7
th

 March is World Book Day.  We will be celebrating 
this occasion by asking the children to come to school dressed 

as their favourite book character.  Please send the book that your 
child is a character from into school on that day. 

We would also like to invite parents to share a story with their 

child and join us for reading from 08:45 – 09:15am, on the day. 

Marie Curie Daffodil Appeal 
 

We will be selling daffodil pins in aid of Maire Curie 
throughout the month of March. If your child would 

like to buy one please send in £1, in a named 
envelope with their details clearly marked. 

 

 


